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In compliance with the Payment Card Industry Data Security Standard requirements, the Credit Card settlements using the Sri 

Lanka Interbank Payment System, commonly known as SLIPS will not be available with effect from 31st March 2017.  

  

As such, SLIPS will not be an acceptable method for paying both Standard Chartered Credit Cards and other bank Credit Card 

payments using the Standard Chartered transfer services (via Online Banking and requests submitted on paper). Such payments 

will be returned by the beneficiary bank.  

  

Payments may be made at the the closest Standard Chartered branch Deposit Kiosk machines or alternatively via Third party 

locations such as Arpico Super Centre, Keels Super, Singer, Sisil World outlets, Lanka Bell and Commercial Bank branches for a 

nominal handling fee. 

  

For further clarification with regards to this matter, please feel free to contact our 24 hour Customer Service hotline on 

+94112480480. 

 

  

Credit Card payments through SLIPs to cease after 31st March 2017 

 


